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Toronto, January 9, 201 

Attention: Ellen Devlin 

Committee Administrator 

Toronto and East York Community Council 

Dear Toronto and East York Community Council. 

I am the Marketing Manager at Mill Street Brewery and we are planning to organize an outdoor event at 

our property (in the back parking lot) located at 125 BERMONDSEY RD on JULY 14th 2017 . 

The event is a beer, food and Canadian music festival called HOPPED AND CONFUSED. We have run this 

event successfully in Ottawa in 2016 and 2017. The event showcases great food, unique and interesting 

beers and great Canadian lndie bands such as the Sheepdogs, Monster Truck, Tokyo Police Club and the 

Trews. 

The event in Toronto will run from 3PM to midnight and alcohol (beer and cider only) will be available 

for purchase from 3PM to llPM. 

At Mill Street Brewery we are looking forward to working with the City of Toronto, the Police and Fire 

Department to ensure a safe, fun and successful event. Please advise on the next steps and/or 

documents needed for you approbation. 

Do not hesitate to contact me directly if you need any additional information or have any questions or 

concerns about the Hopped and Confused festival. 

Regards. 

/ 

Mill Street Brewery 

alanthier@millstreetbrewery.com 

416-566-3882
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